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TO:  Boston University Faculty and Staff 
 
FROM: Jean Morrison, University Provost and Chief Academic Officer  
 
DATE: January 25, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Actions Taken by the University Council During the Fall 2021 Semester 

 
 

The Boston University Council held three meetings during the fall 2021 semester on September 
14, October 12, and November 16. At these meetings, the Council did not vote on any new 
policies, but did approve the following degree and certificate programs: 
 

• Graduate Certificate in Program and Project Portfolio Management (MET) 
• Master of Arts in Religion and Public Leadership (STH) 

 
President Brown has concurred with these actions, which officially brings them into effect.  
 
The Council also received the Provost’s annual report on institutional diversity, which may be 
accessed on the University Council website (Kerberos protected).  
 
We are grateful to the members of the University Council for their thoughtful and diligent work 
throughout the past semester. 
 

https://www.bu.edu/uc/files/__restricted/entire-bu-community/Annual-Report-to-the-University-Council-on-Institutional-Diversity-2021.pdf

